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Donald Cook

From: Donald Cook

Sent: Monday. January 09, 2006 4.25 PM

To: 'SMullen@mtsinaLon.ca'

Cc: Robert Williams

Subject: Update on ER's/PR's

Hi Brendan.
Dr Williams ,our vice president of Medical Services is wondering when we can expect to receive further results on
the review/retro cases.lt is our impression that all of these will be completed at the end of January 2006.1 am
assuming this target is still in place?
Regards
Don Cook
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